
 

 
 
 

 
28 March 2024 

 
 
 

 
Dear PIBS Holder 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of West Bromwich Building Society, I am 
writing to you about a resolution which was passed to make an interest payment 
in respect of the PIBS of 1.5414%, to be paid on 5 April 2024.  
 
In line with the indicative distribution policy, as detailed in the statement issued 
on 20 January 2020, any decision on future interest payments will take into 
account all relevant factors, having regard to the Society’s duties to act in the 
interests of the members as a whole. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Alex Pawley 
Chief Financial Officer 

 


